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Dear Supervisors,

Please don't go ahead with this plan to allow the oil companies more freedom to
regulate themselves. That makes no sense. They've shown that they can't be trusted
to act in our interests.

The planet is burning up and we all know it. Let's not allow our county to be part of
that the reason for this continuing damage to the world we live in.

We already know that it's probably too late for our children and grandchildren, but at

least we should continue to do the best we can to lessen the damage..
Please give this more consideration.

Thank you, Dana Smith
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